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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Being safe in the sun is extremely important.  Please ensure that your child brings sun block 

and a hat with them to school. 

 

Year Six Oceanfest 

Last Friday, our Year Six children had a 

fantastic time at Oceanfest.  They took part in 

team building activities getting involved in 

zumba, code breaker and a beach flag 

competition.  The children demonstrated 

excellent behaviour throughout the day.   

 

 

Year Six Tennis Tournament 

Six children took part in the doubles tennis 

tournament at Tarka Tennis this week.  They 

showed great sportsmanship and camaraderie 

and we were incredibly proud of their resilience 

against tough opposition. 
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Year Six Athletics 

The children took part in a series of athletics events at Pilton Community College.  Working 

alongside other schools our Year Six children performed fantastically in the hot weather.  

Well done to all. 

     

Years Two, Three and Four, Trip to Arlington Court 

The children had an enjoyable day reinforcing their knowledge of the woodland and enjoying 

the natural environment. They took part in a ‘Discover Woodlands’ workshop learning about 

different trees, leaves and habitats. 

     

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Kate Grant 

Head of Teaching and Learning 

  



Diary Dates 

Thursday 29th June Caroline Clipsham and Ciara Burrows, Whole School 

Performance 

Saturday 1st July Goodleigh Fun Day, 2pm 

Thursday 6th July Claire Barker, Author, Summer Reading Challenge 

Friday 7th July Summer Fayre, after school, 3.30-5.00pm 

Monday 10th July Class 1 Performance, 4.15pm 

Tuesday 11th July Years 2&3 Performance, 7pm 

Wednesday 12th July Reserve Class 1 Performance, 4.15pm 

Thursday 13th July Reserve Years 2&3 Performance, 7pm 

Friday 14th July Years 4,5&6 Performance, 7pm 

Monday 17th July Reserve Years 4,5&6 Performance, 7pm 

Friday 21st July Last day of term 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Plough is raising £6,000 to help schools pay for 
transport costs - please help spread the word and swell 
the funds 
 
The Plough Arts Centre has teamed up with Local Giving to launch a campaign. It's called 
'Take us to the stars and back' and we want to create a pot of funds to support schools 
with the transport costs involved in bringing a class to a performance. Local Giving is a 
not-for-profit organisation backed by a foundation and will be matching all the money we 
raise on Thursday 22nd June. This means we can DOUBLE MATCH with Arts Council 
funds and every £1 given becomes £3. Local Giving also automatically helps sort out Gift 
Aid, which means we get 25% more back from HMRC! But if you're reading this after 22nd 
June, Arts Council England will still match whatever you donate at any time this year so 
please do read on.  The campaign runs until 22nd July.  

 
Please visit the campaign page:  
 
https://localgiving.org/appeal/starsandback/  
 

 

https://localgiving.org/appeal/starsandback/

